

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT HARRY K. MOON, M.D., FACS, FRCSEd

February 4, 2025

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402

Dear Mr. Rockley,

On behalf of Nova Southeastern University, I would like to thank you for renewing the lease agreement to supply pianos to our music program and the Alvin Sherman Library. Your support is instrumental in enriching the educational and cultural experiences of our students in the Halmos College of Arts and Sciences as well as the community and is greatly appreciated.

With the participation of leaders like you, NSU has earned a reputation for excellence and innovation in educating students to meet the challenges of today's world. We are grateful to all our visionary philanthropic partners, dedicated faculty, and generous alumni who share our vision of preparing students who will serve their communities with competence and compassion.

Thank you again for your gift of preeminence, and for your confidence in Nova Southeastern University.

Sincerely yours,

Harry K. Moon, M.D., FACS, FRCSEd

President and CEO

HKM/sj